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1. [bookmark: _GoBack]In 2015, the Special Taskforce on Domestic and Family Violence in Queensland provided its report Not Now, Not Ever: Putting an End to Domestic and Family Violence in Queensland (the Taskforce Report) to the Premier and then Minister for the Arts. Recommendation 123 of the Taskforce Report was: 
The Queensland Government trials the use of Global Positioning System (GPS) monitoring for high risk perpetrators of domestic and family violence.
2. In August 2015, the Queensland Government released its response to the Taskforce Report accepting all the recommendations, including the commitment to explore options to monitor high risk perpetrators of domestic and family violence.
3. The Queensland Police Service (QPS) undertook a controlled trial to test the reliability and accuracy of contemporary GPS-enabled electronic monitoring technology within the context of domestic and family violence scenarios. 
4. In 2018, the QPS completed the controlled trial and prepared the Domestic and Family Violence GPS-enabled Electronic Monitoring Technology Evaluation Report (the Evaluation Report) to inform decisions about the use of GPS-enabled technologies as a sole risk mitigation measure in the context of domestic and family violence.
5. Consistent with current Queensland Government practice, the Evaluation Report noted that GPS technology for monitoring domestic and family violence offenders would need to take place within a clearly structured and resourced case management strategy and would not be suitable as a standalone solution for perpetrator management.
6. Cabinet approved the release of the Domestic and Family Violence GPS-enabled Electronic Monitoring Technology Evaluation Report.
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